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From the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors, requesting a verbal informational report from the
Director, General Mitchell International Airport (GMIA), and the Director, Department of
Transportation, regarding the cancellation of the Request for Proposals #98170001, to lease,
develop, and manage or operate food and beverage, news/convenience, retail, and service
concessions at GMIA, issued on January 6, 2017, and cancelled on May 26, 2017.
(INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)
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